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Remember that you can contact the TIS team 

at Penrice if you need to discuss any worries 

or anxieties you might be feeling.  You can do 

this by emailing the TIS team at 

tis@penrice.org.uk   

 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

Welcome to bulletin number 8 of this academic year which shares 

the Action for Happiness Mindful March  calendar which 

encourages us to pause, breathe and notice …being mindful of 

ourselves and others. 

Mrs  Taylor 
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